September 2020 Volume 40 Issue "9"



convertibleclub.net - PO Box 1521 Boring, OR 97009 - pnwcc380@gmail.com

President's Pearls

When I was a kid we had to pay attention to the THREE "R"s: Reading, wRiting and aRithmatic. Now during this tough year, we have THREE new "R"s to consider:

Reboot (There are are lot of things that we will have to start over once things get back to "normal". We have already started this by getting back to having meetings.)

Rethink (There are a lot of things that we have to think about as we have to create some new ways to do things. We have already started to do this by rethinking how we are going to have our meetings and still stay safe.)

Reframe (There are a lot of ways we can change about how we have done things in the past and need to do them now. We have already started to do this by changing our meeting times and places to meet. In fact I think the way we are meeting now is fun because it seems that we are visiting more with each other.)

So that brings us to our meeting for the month of September. Thanks to all of you who were able to make it to our carport. We had a very good meeting except for 2 things. Vickie hurt her back just as she was getting ready to leave her house so she was in back and hip pain during the whole meeting. She ended up going to the Emergency Dept. at Willamette Falls and they admitted her because she has back issues, so think good thoughts and send prayers for her for pain control until the problems can be corrected. Then Fred did not feel good at all so he was in bed and again on Sunday. By Monday I knew he had to be checked out and after talking to the doctor we were advised to go to ER, so he spent Monday being checked out and lots of tests being run. Everything came out OK except he does have to have a couple of follow-up heart tests. So please think good thoughts and send prayers that they will be negative. Remember when we used to be able to talk all day without mentioning anyone being sick or having health problems. Seems sooo long ago!

On a happy note, we are all set for our next club meeting! We will be meeting in the huge shop at Jack and Debbie's. The meeting details will be in the minutes from June. See you at our October meeting!

Next Club Meeting
Oct 24, 2020
Q
Jack & Debbie's
11 AM
Pot—Luck

Email for directions

OCTOBER MEETING

It's a Potluck
(bring whatever,
It will workout
and if everybody brings potato chips,
at least we'll be filled)

Need to find WHERE?

Contact a board member

Raffle Winner 9/26/2020



2020 Board

President: Sharon
Vice President: John
Secretary: June
Treasurer: Norma
Sergeant at Arms: Carla

Directors: Kayann, Fred, Minda, Vern

Committee Chairpersons:

Banquet: Kayann
Budget: John
Chaplain: Doug
Charity: Vern
Fundraiser: Sharon

Historian:

Marketing & Membership:DougNominating:MindaParades:Tom

Picnic: Potluck: RTN:

Stores: Norma
Sunshine: June
Tours: Vern
Website: Dave

From To

Debbie F Al/Vicki Debbie F Sharon Kayann/John Doug Carla Sharon Vicki ΑI Debbie F Sharon Sharon Doug John/Kayann Tom

50/50 pot won by Doug

And the MG's Engine



September 2020

Birthdays Anniversaries

Debra Kossak 14th Terri Entler 28th Ed/Norma Dahm 1st Roger/Anna Kruse 15th